
 
 

 

  
 

June 2023 
 
 
Dear Partner, 
 
As announced at Spring Budget 2023, the government will increase the duty rates under the 
revised duty structure for alcohol products being introduced from 1 August 2023 in line with 
the Retail Price Index (RPI). This includes all alcoholic products produced in, or imported 
into, the UK. 
 
The policy paper and the proposed revisions can be found here for your reference: Alcohol 

Duty: rate changes - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk) 

 

Based on the current proposed rates from the government there are some example of the 

changes on the following pages. 

 

These duty changes will be passed on by LWC in our pricing to all customers. 

 

We are currently liaising with all affected suppliers to get the details of the duty change on 

their products, and we will publish a complete list of the duty changes on our website 

(https://www.lwc-drinks.co.uk) by 30th June, 2023. The impact on your individual pricing 

schedule can be provided by your account manager. 

 

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact your account manager. 

Yours Sincerely,  

 
Ebrahim Mukadam 
Managing Director 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/changes-to-alcohol-duty-rates/alcohol-duty-rate-changes
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/changes-to-alcohol-duty-rates/alcohol-duty-rate-changes
https://www.lwc-drinks.co.uk/


 
 

 

Beer 

 
 
Draught Apple/Pear Cider 

 
 
Draught Fruit Cider (50 Litres) 

 
 
Packaged Cider 

 
 
 



 
 

 

Spirits 

 
 
Still Wine (75cl) 

 
 
Sparkling Wine (75cl) 

 


